
STATEMENT OF BUDGET IMPACT  

(Policy Number 94-45) 

Budgetary Review of Proposed Resolution & 

Ordinances with Financial Implication. 

 

Date: March 17, 2015       File: BIS 15 - 127 
 

File: TMP-2015-00089 
 

Proposed Legislation:  
A RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COMMISSION OF THE CITY OF HOLLYWOOD, 
AUTHORIZING THE APPROPRIATE CITY OFFICIALS TO EXECUTE A 
PROFESSIONAL SERVICES AGREEMENT FOR ENVIRONMENTAL ENGINEERING 
CONSULTANT SERVICES FOR THE PARK ROAD REDEVELOPMENT PROJECT 
WITH LANGAN ENGINEERING AND ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES INC. IN AN 
AMOUNT NOT TO EXCEED $240,000.00. 
 

Statement of Budget Impact:  
 
1.  No Budget Impact associated with this action; 
 
2.  Sufficient budgetary resources identified/available; 
 
3.  Budgetary resources not identified/unavailable; 
 
4.  Potential Revenue is possible with this action; 
 
5.  Will not increase the cost of Housing; 
 
6.  May increase the cost of Housing;   (CDAB review required) 
 

Explanation:  
This Resolution proposes to enter into a contract with Langan Engineering and 
Environmental Services, Inc. to provide engineering and environmental services for the 
City owned property located at 1600 South Park Road. The cumulative amount of fees 
paid for services will not exceed $240,000.   
 

Funding for engineering and environmental services will be provided for and made 
available subject to Commission Approval of R2015-___ presented as a subsequent 
item on the April 1, 2015 agenda.  
 

PREPARED BY:  Madonna Dell Olio 
Senior Management/Budget Analyst 
 

APPROVED BY: Matthew Lalla 
Director, Financial Services  


